\__ Gnlog‘mrg, Illinois.

Dear Bobs 1
I was terribly sorry that the train and air officials -

shorted out on us on the mmimotwmﬁ‘hoﬂnhibwg.
Thnra nimly was no way to make it. _

1 haven't _hmi from you and an wondering how you got along.
I would be glad for you %o write me and tell me what you did
in your extremity. Those things which are called "aots of God",
flood, and so forth, play havoo with the hest laid plans of
- mice and nmen, I will be happy to hear from you, ard hope that
thj.ngl wmt wall with you.

o R runy had some sizzling hot stuff for you, and while I was
sorry that I ecouldn't make it, perhaps what I might have said
might have been a little too warm, if not too sensational.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,"

Director of Physiocal Education,
FCAsAH | Varsity Basketball Coach.




